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July 2020
Dear Parent/Carer,




UNIVERSAL FREE SCHOOL MEALS

As your child will be moving into Year 3 in September they will no longer be entitled to a universal free school meal. In view of this please read the following carefully:-

1. If you think that you are entitled to a free school meal, ie. you are in receipt of Universal Credit and earn an income of £7,400 or below, please contact the office to do a Free Online School Meal check by Monday 13th July
2. If you are not entitled to a free school meal and your child will be continuing to have a school dinner in September the cost will be £2.30 a day, which is £11.50 a week and payment is to be made at the start of the week. Please see the enclosed letter which details the procedure for payment of school dinners.

3. If your child will be switching to a school dinner or a packed lunch from September there is a form available to download on the school website that you must fill in and return to:- admin@mauldethroad.manchester.sch.uk by Monday 13th July to confirm this change. If we do not receive this form notifying us of a change in your childs dinner arrangements, your child will still be registered as having the meal currently being taken. If this is a school dinner and we do not receive notification of a change, you will have to pay, regardless of whether you send them in with a packed lunch.

If you have any queries regarding  dinners please contact the office and we will be happy to answer them.

Yours sincerely

AKilcoyne

Headteacher

Mauldeth Road  Primary School  Withington M14 6SG 

Phone 0161 224 3588  Fax 0161 248 4462

E-mail  admin@mauldethroad.manchester.sch.uk


